
  

 

 

General Assembly?? 
Many are understandably inquiring about plans for the 224th 
General Assembly, long planned to meet in Baltimore in late 
June. A number of options are being explored; as you might 
imagine, with circumstances changing almost by the hour, the 
process involves lots of information-gathering along with 
some waiting on developments, as a solution is sought that 
will most faithfully steward the church’s resources.  

At its virtual meeting on March 26, COGA made this 
statement:  

The Committee on the Office of the General Assembly is 
meeting weekly and watching closely as information unfolds 
about COVID-19. The health and well-being of all involved in 
the 224th General Assembly are of the utmost importance. 
We are taking this time to evaluate all the options for GA and 
will share a decision with you no later than April 17th. One of 
the options is a fully virtual GA, with training provided for 
participants in advance.  
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